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19th June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Creative Curriculum – Expectations 
 

With the Creative Curriculum about to start on Monday I thought it would be best to send out 
this letter to remind students and parents about our expectations over the last few weeks of 
term. A letter has already gone out with the exam timetable on it, which outlines expectations in 
the exams. Failure to meet our expectations could involve students having to resit the exam 
after school. 
 
When students are not in exams, they will be following the Creative Curriculum timetable. As 
previously explained, the idea behind these workshops and activities is to provide staff with the 
opportunity to organise and deliver activities that perhaps would not normally be possible within 
the constraints of the normal timetable. However, our expectations regarding uniform, 
equipment and behaviour remain the same, as the emphasis to still very much about learning. 
 
Students should come to school in full uniform unless told otherwise and they should bring the 
necessary equipment for a normal school day. We will also be having many guests in school so 
it is important students conduct themselves in a polite and respectful manner at all times. This 
also applies to the trips that have been organised. Failure to do so could result in your child 
being excluded from certain activities, including future trips.  
 
Each morning students should go to their form and register at 8.50am. Tutors will have 
information about what students are doing and where they should be during the day. It is 
important students arrive on time so they are aware of the arrangements for the day. The 
information will also be displayed on a daily basis in the main reception should they forget. 
 
As previously stated, the school is looking to subsidise the cost of all the activities and trips 
within the Creative Curriculum, however as you can imagine this is a massive undertaking 
when you consider what each year group is doing. If you have not yet paid the £10 contribution 
that we are asking via ParentPay, please can you do so as soon as possible? 
 
Further details and arrangements will continue to be sent out via email so do please continue 
checking your inbox regularly. I hope your son/daughter is looking forward to the Creative 
Curriculum and I hope they get a lot from the different learning opportunities planned. 
 
If you have any queries about the Creative Curriculum, please do not hesitate to contact me via 
email.   
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mr M Booy 
Sphere Coordinator 
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